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“Lift up your heads, you gates; be lifted up, you ancient doors, 
that the King of glory may come in. Who is this King of glory? 
The Lord strong and mighty, the Lord mighty in battle. Lift up 

your heads, you gates; lift them up, you ancient doors, that the 
King of glory may come in. Who is he, this King of glory? The 

Lord Almighty—he is the King of glory” (Psalm 75:1). 
 
Andrew and a team of eight recently returned from a fruitful 
week in China. 
 

 Over 8,000 Chinese heard Andrew share the Good News, 

resulting in approximately 1,400 decisions for Jesus Christ. 

Please pray for all those who responded to the Gospel, that 

they would grow in their faith, be assimilated in the Body of 

Christ and develop deep spiritual roots.  

 Nine thousand copies of the “What is Christmas?” book were 

given to grateful recipients. Pray for the ongoing impact of 

these books throughout the season and beyond!  

 We are thankful the meeting with officials from the State 

Administration of Religious Affairs (SARA) was warm and 

friendly, evidence of the favorable, steadfast relationship 

forged through years of mutual trust and honesty. New regulations enacted during October’s 19th 

National Congress of the Community Party will further change climate of China of religion in China, 

but God desires to lift up “ancient doors,” (Psalm 24 passage quoted above.) 

 God gave the team Romans 15:5-6: “May the God who gives endurance and encouragement give 

you the same attitude of mind toward each other that Christ Jesus had, so that with one mind and 

one voice you may glorify the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ.” The team enjoyed a sweet 

time of fellowship, prayer, and ministry, exercising their spiritual gifts. They are thankful for the 

traveling mercy, safety, and prayer covering throughout their journey. 

 Continue praying for God’s anointed words and timing to complete the Easter book in Mandarin and 

English. Also pray for favor in obtaining the special ISBN for the book which reflects government 

approval for sales and distribution. 

Pray for the harvest in Nepal - a new law will make it illegal to evangelize in Nepal effective summer, 
2018.  Praise God a Next Generation Alliance (NGA) member is leading an outreach in March 2018! Pray 
for a great harvest through this outreach! 
 
 “I bring you good news that will bring great joy to all people. The Savior—yes, the Messiah, the Lord—
has been born today in Bethlehem, the city of David! 
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